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Its been a great year for new repertoire. Some very significant and memorable 
additions to the library include 801 Beaumont Hamel, and yet to be performed 
Transendent Journey, & Ghost Train. David Oulton very generously purchased and 
donated some much needed titles that has extended the variety of Christmas Music. 
Those Titles include. Bells of Christmas; Let it Snow, Let it Snow, Let it Snow; Minor 
Alterations: Christmas Through the Looking Glass; Minor Alterations 2: Carols 
from the Dark Side, Most Wonderful Time of the Year, Overture to Miracle on 
34th Street, Secret Agent Santa, Silent Night in Gotham and Symphonic 
Highlights from Frozen. 

The outlook to acquire new material is very encouraging due to our current storage 
capacity which is holding out very well. A new comprehensive list of our library 
currently being created will be available soon.  

Stay Tuned! 

Warren   


